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Executive Summary  

Training Committee Meeting  

25 September 2023  

 

1. Tickets for the National Convention are selling well, with VIP weekend tickets 

now sold out. Timetable will be released in the coming weeks.  

 

2. Discussions took place around the Young Horse training for Judges and Trainer 

Judges, which is currently under development. Bookings will be open in the 

coming months.  

 

3. Discussions regarding the current structure and format of Young Horse classes.  

 

4. 2023 BDCC Level 3 courses are mostly complete, with one final course in 

England commencing in late September and one ongoing in Scotland. All other 

Level 2 and Level 3 courses will be completed in November. Pass rates for 2023 

assessments are currently over 90%. Discussion on 2024 coaching course 

format. 

 

5. The new integrated IQA plan was discussed with the committee, with an update 

following the recent orientation meeting for workforce. Plans on how the 

development cycle will feed into workforce development were also outlined.  

 

6. An update was given on the CPD mapping project and the next steps. 

 

7. Work continues the development of the apprenticeship offering, and an update 

was provided on the range of currently included added value activities.  

 

Date of next meeting – 2024 dates TBC 

 


